
Dear Enfield council.

I have read the draft local plan and would like to object to two of the proposals which both result in building on
green open spaces.

1. The proposal to build a crematorium on firs farm wetlands.
This is used heavily by all local residents.  I use this daily for dog walks and regularly see the football pitches
full of teams playing football. The loss of this green space will be detrimental to people’s wellbeing, wildlife
and more importantly will cause increased traffic flow and pollution to the area. This also goes against the
proposal for a LTN as there will be requirements to drive.

2. The proposal to build on the green belt land next to Trent park - Chase Park.
This is an area of natural beauty and is regularly used by local residents. Building on the green belt goes against
the purpose of  green belt land as well as Enfield councils desire to be the greenest London borough.
The loss of this green space will be detrimental to people’s wellbeing, wildlife and more importantly will cause
increased traffic flow and pollution to the area. There is not adequate infrastructure to accommodate all the
additional people.

I trust my concerns will be registered and taken into consideration as part of the consultation on the draft plan. 




